











































































March 17, 2015
Dear Band Members and Parents,


On SATURDAY, APRIL 11, 2015, the Beach Park Band Booster Organization will be holding its 8th Annual Festival of Fine Arts. This event has evolved into a district wide showcase, featuring all of the fine artistic offerings of Beach Park Schools for an evening of musical, artistic, and cultural entertainment. The Festival of Fine Arts will be taking place at Beach Park Middle School.  

The Beginner, Cadet, Concert, and Symphonic Bands will be playing, as well as the choir. This year we will also be featuring musical performances from Newport, Howe, Oak Crest and Kenneth Murphy grade schools, and we will have art displays from all district schools. We are thrilled to be able to bring the district together for this event! This is also the only program during the year in which all the bands perform together. It is an excellent opportunity for the band members and parents to see and hear how the students progress in our district’s band program.

We will have several vendors and artisan crafters on site selling jewelry, crafts, cookie pops, and many other items. In addition, we will hopefully have face painting and glitter tattoos. The Band Boosters and BPMS Family and Consumer Science classes will have a variety of foods to tempt your taste buds. Please bring cash or check, as we are unable to process credit or debit cards. 

We ask that all parents attend this program, and feel free to bring along any friends or relatives as well! This is an informal concert, and there is no charge. The doors will open at 9:00 A.M. We do ask that you please do not leave your child at the doors – this is a family event, and there will be a couple thousand people at BPMS. 
Beginner and CONCERT Bands needs to report to their seats in the gym by 10:20 AM  and be ready to play at 10:30 AM. 

CADET and Symphonic Band members need to report to their seats in the gym by 1:00 PM for their 1:15 performance.  
All band students must wear the appropriate band shirt designated for their band. This means BLUE band shirts for Beginner, Cadet and Concert Band, and RED band shirts for Symphonic Band. 
DUE TO HISTORICALLY LARGE NUMBERS OF ATTENDEES, THIS EVENT WAS MOVED TO SATURDAY TO ACCOMMODATE SPACE AND PARKING. HOWEVER, STUDENTS STILL NEED TO ARRIVE EARLY TO INSURE A TIMELY PERFORMANCE. THANK YOU!! 
 If a student is unable to attend, please contact me as soon as possible at Beach Park Middle School.
Musically Yours,

Jennifer K. Grabot, Director of Bands   

Dorothy Such, Beginning Band Director
Beach Park School District #3    

Howe, Newport, Oak Crest, and Kenneth Murphy Schools
847 - 596 – 5803  jgrabot@bpd3.org 

dsuch@bpd3.org 
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Nancy Wagner, Ed. D. Superintendent


11315 W. Wadsworth Road


Beach Park, IL  60099 


847-599-5070


FAX 847-263-2133





Dr. Laura LaSalle, Interim Principal


Beach Park Middle School


40667 N. Green Bay Road


Beach Park, IL  60099


847-731-6330


FAX 847-731-2402						








